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AGGRESSIVE DOG COMPLAINT 
 
On Sunday, February 4, 2007 at 5:41 a.m. the communication center of the Allen Police 

Department receives a complaint of two aggressive pit bull dogs in the 500 block of Northridge 

Drive.  Allen Police respond but are unable to locate the animals.  At 7:16 a.m. a complaint of 

two aggressive pit bull dogs in the 500 block of Bell Drive is received.  Animal control locates 

the two pit bull dogs at 8:17 a.m. in the 1000 block of Cambridge Drive.  The two pit bull dogs 

charge the Animal Control Officer and she calls for police assistance.  The two pit bull dogs 

charge at one of the responding officer’s.  Fearing for his the safety the officer fires his service 

weapon at the charging dogs striking one.  The second animal is eventually taken into custody by 

animal control personnel with the assistance of police.  The injured animal is located in the 200 

block of E. Bethany where he again charges at police, two officers fire at the charging dog 

striking the animal which expires at the scene.  This incident is currently under investigation by 

the Allen Police Department.         


